





September 29, 2018

Dear Veteran,

I would like to cordially invite you to the pinning ceremony that will occur at the University of Detroit Mercy on Monday, November 12, 2018, 1p.m. Student Union Ballroom.

The Veterans Days Celebration will recognize the contributions and sacrifices of those who have served to defend freedom. This includes members of the armed forces, retired, active and reserve personnel. All members who have dedicated themselves to the armed forces will be honored as a part of the Detroit Mercy Veterans Day Pin Ceremony.

This event is open to the public, and will have elementary students and university community members in attendance. The ceremony will begin at 1:00pm. Light refreshments will be served following the Veterans Day program. The event is sponsored by the Student Life Office and Student Program Board. Individuals with disabilities requiring accommodations should contact the Student Life Office, hollmap@udmercy.edu 313 - 993-1154.

Sincerely,

Adam Hollmann Assistant Director of Student Life – Programming